Request for Proposals

Town of Hebron and Hebron Board of Education

RFP # 2019-05


The Town of Hebron will accept bids for Maintenance and Repair of HVAC Equipment at all Town facilities including the elementary schools. All bids must be submitted in accordance with Town specifications and on forms supplied by the Town. Bid forms and specifications are available in the Office of the Town Manager, 15 Gilead Street, Hebron, CT 06248.  Bids will be received until 10:30 a.m. on Friday, December 21, 2018, when they will be opened and read publicly.  There will be a mandatory pre-bid meeting and walk-through on Thursday,            December 6, 2018 at 8:00 a.m. starting at the Hebron Town Office Building.   The Town reserves the right to reject any or all bids.

Andrew J. Tierney 
Town Manager
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